Hello,

| just came to know that local residents are being asked to provide input on plans for the Days
Inn hotel property. | am along time resident of Harvard Road. | hope this is the proper avenue
to make an objection to this proposal before the decision is made final.

To convert the Days Inn to a 520 bedroom unit at the southwest corner of Gordon Street
/Harvard intersection at 785 Gordon, the current Days Inn, is a traffic disaster with absolutely
no thought in planning considering the present and future growth in population of Guelph.

Especially with regard to this junction just yesterday there was a collision right at the junction
in front of Barbers Estate. That intersection draws traffic from Barbers Estate Residents who
can go straight into Harvard or do a left and right on to Gordon, in addition to the oncoming
and out going Harvard and Gordon traffic. With the September new university students, the
traffic at this junction coming in and out of Shakespeares and No Frills Grocery stores at the
Harvard Estates is multiple accidents just waiting to happen.

Cars already go way too fast on Harvard Road not stopping at Stop Signs that many residents
have put up "slow down" signs especially at Harvard and Rickson.

The traffic of residents coming out of this proposed 520 bedroom unit at the Days Inn location
will just bring a traffic deadlock for commuters , traffic accidents at key morning and late
afternoon rush hour already existing traffic jams .

Please reconsider this as not an appropriate location for a high rise apartment.

Thank you for your consideration
Anuppa



